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For the attention of Jennifer Wilson, Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services, Corporate 
Governance, Aberdeen City Council.

Licensing Board Meeting 15th January 2019

Hush/Jam Jar The Galleria, Bon Accord Street Variation

With reference to the above variation application to incorporate additional units within The Galleria 
and amend wording within 5f, amend conference activity and also delete the local condition relating 
to the significant entertainment requirement – I have no objection, but to respond fully more detail 
is required. I would recommend that clarification is required before this application can be 
progressed

Within the description and under 18 access terms on the proposed operating plan, there is no 
reference to the new units being incorporated, the specific hours or the children and young persons 
access terms. The premises manager is going to contact his agent, Tony Dawson, to discuss and 
there may be an amendment or additional information provided to clarify the situation.

Another minor point was that the Off sales for Sundays wer 10am, which does not correspond with 
the opening hour for Sundays on the operating plan.
The premises manager also advised that children and young persons have not been allowed access 
for a substantial period due to the fact that the premises does not offer food and food is part of the 
access terms for children and young persons access. This may be discussed also with the agent and 
a decision taken if they are certain that food will not be introduced or actioned.

Regards

Licensing Standards Officer
Aberdeen City Council
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